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This week, we have been continuing with our film trailers, developing many 

computing skills as we put together the final films. We are really looking forward to 

sharing all of our wonderful learning next week. 

As part of our English we have been looking at persuasive writing techniques to 

write letters and book reviews; we will also be applying the techniques to produce 

persuasive posters. In Maths we have been solving challenging problems involving 

scaling potion recipes. 

On Tuesday, in preparation for the visit from the circus on Thursday 20th July, we 

had some circus skills training which, was great fun! Remember to buy your tickets! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders: 

Please continue to practise spellings, times tables and to read at least 5 times a 

week. 

 

Our final project outcome will involve sharing our Harry Potter learning and showing 

our finished film trailers. This will take place on Wednesday 12th July, starting at 

9.15am. As homework share is also scheduled for this day, we will combine this for 

our class in the morning. 
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